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Office of the Superintendent of Insurance
Bulletin — November 15, 2022

Temporary Adjuster Licensing — Damage from Storm Fiona

This Bulletin is to advise all insurers and adjusting firms operating in Prince Edward Island of a
decision to extend temporary adjuster licenses for those approved to date. These licenses were
specifically approved to address the high volume of claims resulting from the storm Fiona.

Due to the extensive damage and ongoing work still required, our Office has determined it is
necessary to extend the temporary adjuster license term to 120 days. The 120 day period starts
from the initial approval date for each temporary adjuster approved.

For those who have already received temporary licensing under this program, there is no need
to submit further documentation or contact our office as the extension will happen

automatically.

Please also note Prince Edward Island will cease to accept temporary adjuster licenses for Fiona
related damage effective November 22, 2022.
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